
Now that the new program year 
has started, check out the web-
site calendar for ministries, events, & details for all ages! 

Did you know . . .  

As we transition from VHS tapes to DVDs in the church 
library, there are a variety of VHS tapes available on a 
donation basis (for children, for adults, and for fami-

lies). For example, we have The Newton's Work-
shop science VHS tapes for children, Larry Burkett Fi-
nancial Freedom for adults, and Pilgrim's Progress for 
the family. Contact Briana in the church office if you 

are interested (452.6520)  


